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THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

25 May 199s

Dear Mr. Petrovsky,

As you are aware, the General Assembly will
convene, from 22 to 24 October, a special
commemorative meeting at the level of Head of State
or Government to mark the fiftieth anniversa
of the entry into force of the Charter of the
United Nations.

It is a great pleasure for me to extend an
invitation to you to attend this important gathering.
This anniversary is a milestone for the international
community. It affords us the opportunity to rekindle
the ideals of the Charter, to celebrate its
achievements, and to share a vision of the future of
the United Nations.

I look forwaxrd to hearing from you and hope very
much that you will be able to attend this historic
event.

Yours sincerely,

owtin Fonidntfof.

Boutros Boutros-Ghali

Mr. Vliadimir Petrovsky
Director-General

United Nations Office at Geneva
Geneva



